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JANUARY 27, 1939 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R. F. D. #2, 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Sir: 

*2î/tens, 9eorgia 

Thank you for your very interesting letter of the 
23rd, reporting most completely on reception of our 
Alarm Clock Program of last Sunday morning. Of 
course, your report is verified. 

The technical information given is appreciated by 
our engineers and operators, and your letter is, in 
fact, probably the most interesting we have received 
from a great distance. 

We shall greet you on the air next Sunday Morning, 
and hope you'll be listening. Incidentally, the An- 
nouncer you will hear will be Mr. Brannen....owner, 
operator, chief engineer and Director of WGAU. The 
pianist will be the writer of this letter. 

Thanks again, and we hope you'll tune in often. 

_-- 
FOR A. YNN"E BRANNEN, 
Station Director 


